
Important
Information for

2024-2025
School Year

School Supplies List 2024-2025
For parents to purchase as you get ready for the new school year.

Workbook & School fees 2024-2025
Ordered by teachers, payment due in August

Dress code directives 2024-2025

2024-2025 Calendar

Daycare  Services 2024-2025

Lunch  Supervision Services 2024-2025

Hot  Meal Provider 2024-2025 : Le Doral 
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August 29                        First day of classes grades 1-6
                                                           *Info meeting for Kindergarten parents (see details below)

August 30                        First day of Progressive Entry
                                           for Kindergarten 4 & 5

September 2                          NO CLASSES (holiday)   
                                                  school & daycare will be closed

September 5                       First FULL DAY for KIND. 4&5

September 12                 Meet the teachers -
                                            Curriculum night
                                           &
                                           General Assembly of Parents &
                                           Governing Board Elections

More information to come in August! 

Important Dates

Please remember to inform the office as soon as possible to ensure your
new address is entered
 in the school's system as it can have an impact on the School Bus
transportation.

Simply call our secretary before July 1st or as of August 15, 20243
Thank you for your cooperation! 

Moving this summer? 



2024-2025 School Year
Welcoming Back Our students in August!!

 For Our Students in Grades 1 to 6

August 29th 2024 (1st day of school)

Time Regular hours : Arrival - 8h55 Dismissal - 3h45
Bus services are available for Grades 1-6
Daycare services will be opened for all grades 1-6 
(7:30-8:55 and 15:45-18:00)

On August 29th...
Students will come to the schoolyard to meet their teachers from last year. They will be greeted and introduced to
their new teachers and escorted to their new classrooms!

Kindergarten 4 & 5  - Progressive Entry
Find detailed memo here

August 29 - No School  Kindergarten 4&5
10h30 Parent Information Session - Online
Link will be sent in August

August 30st - first Progressive Entry Day!        Morning only 9h30-11h30
September 2nd - Holiday (No School)
September 3rd -  Morning only 9h05-11h30
September 4th - Morning only 9h05-11h30
September 5th - First full day of school 9h05-3h45pm  ( School Bus and daycare now available to KDG)

***IMPORTANT***
Please note that transportation and daycare services will NOT be available for Pre-K and Kindergarten students
on the dates mentioned above. Parents will be responsible for dropping off and picking up their child(ren)
during the Progressive Entry period. 

We are looking forward to having you back with us 
have a wonderful and safe summer!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jPa6le9rMZLiAorFH3FyCm-fY8_W67T9/view?usp=sharing



